TORONTO TRANSIT COMMISSION REPORT NO.

MEETING DATE: JULY 6, 2011

SUBJECT: SPECIAL ACKNOWLEDGEMENT BY COMMISSION TO COACH

TECHNICIAN, MR. PHIL HORGAN (TTC RESERVIST)

INFORMATION ITEM

RECOMMENDATION

It is recommended that the Commission acknowledge Wheel-Trans Coach Technician, Mr. Phil Horgan, for his volunteer service with the Canadian Armed Forces in Afghanistan.

BACKGROUND

In December 2010, Mr. Phil Horgan safely completed volunteer military duty in Middle East as a TTC Reservist in the Canadian Armed Forces. Mr. Horgan is back on the job as a Coach Technician at Wheel-Trans' Lakeshore Garage.

June 22, 2011 1-82